
Project Update: April 2017 

I am happy to inform you that the project is going as per schedules and I have completed field 
surveys of my first season including interviews of farmers, bird surveys, and sample collection. 

In the next phase, I will be completing the remaining interviews, the sampling of the rest of 
the seasons along with the updating of bird checklist at the Ramsar site.  




